

Caring for the heritage of the Hill and its future

Planning Department Harrow Council Civic Centre, Station Road Harrow HA1 2UY

Holm Oak Mount Park Avenue Harrow on the Hill HA1 3JN

Via email to: planning.applications@harrow.gov.uk

cc Ward councillors

RE: P/0644/23 43 High Street

25 April 2023

Dear Catriona Cooke

We believe that the proposal would create sub-standard living accommodation. This would be due to there only being two windows to the entire property which limited the amount of natural daylight and ventilation. Also, intention to make it self contained from the rest of the property would result in the only access being by way of steep steps.

Yours sincerely

Paul Catherall

**Paul Catherall** 

Chair, Harrow Hill Trust Planning Committee <a href="mailto:pcatherall@hotmail.com">pcatherall@hotmail.com</a>